
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2019 

 
Secretary Melissa McCaw  
Office of Policy and Management 
450 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, Connecticut 06106 
 
Ryan Drajewicz, Chief of Staff 
Office of the Governor  
210 Capitol Avenue  
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
Secretary McCaw and Mr. Drajewicz: 
 
I am writing to you both to obtain more information about the governor’s latest toll proposal 
released on December 6, 2019. 
 
Specifically, I would like to request a breakdown of revenue projections by toll and bridge 
location. I also would like to review your definition for medium and heavy trucks. Please also 
provide copies of any CDM Smith analysis supporting these estimates.  
 
The Office of Fiscal Analysis has not been able to provide us with this information. Therefore, I 
am writing to request that this information be shared with our office directly from the 
governor’s administration. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Len Fasano 
Senate Republican Leader     


